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tWRf21996 ,

he Power Company
TTN: Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production
P. O. Box 33189
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: OCONEE NUCLEAR 51ATION, DOCKET NOS. 50-269, 50-270 AND 50-287
,

This letter is in response to Duke Power Company's letter dated January 21, 1986,
regarding Revision No. 85-01 of the Oconee Emergency Plan. ,

Per telephone conversation between Mr. Ron Harris of your office and
Mr. Tom Decker of the NRC, RII office and review of your written comments, the
definition of annual in the Oconee Emergency Plan does not conflict with IE
Information Notice 85-55 since it does not apply to the frequency of exerciaes.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please contact Mr. Tom Decker at
404-331-2600.

Sincerely,

Virgli L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: M. S. Tuckman, Station Manager

bec.s K.' Nicolaras, NRR
J C Resident Inspector

Occument Control Desk
State of South Carolina
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